



10<sup>th</sup> July 2019

## NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING MEETING

<b>Monday 15<sup>th</sup> July, 7.30 pm at the Parish Office</b>	<b>Leisure Committee</b>
<p>19/141 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>19/142 Specific Declarations of Interest (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>19/143 Matters Arising – <i>for information only</i></p> <p>19/144 To approve the minutes of the Leisure committee held on 24<sup>th</sup> June 2019</p> <p>19/145 To acknowledge the weekly inspections of the Playground and Fitness equipment</p> <p>19/146 To agree the purpose of the new Heritage Garden and the next stage</p> <p>19/147 Update on hedge planting in Heritage Garden</p> <p>19/148 To consider/approve quotation for gate and fencing for Heritage Garden</p> <p>19/149 To acknowledge complaint from resident of Dunstall Road regarding hedgerow in allotments</p> <p>19/150 To consider request from a resident for a skate park in Barton</p> <p>19/151 Any other business of an <u>urgent nature or for inclusion on the next agenda</u> – <i>for information only</i></p>	<p><b>Members:</b></p> <p>B Thomas (Chair) A Channon(Vice-chair) J Paxton G Gardner N Day V Jones L Davison-Williams (ex-officio)</p> <p><b>Minutes: Mrs S Cowie</b></p>
<b>Monday 15<sup>th</sup> July, 8.45 pm at the Parish Office</b>	<b>Highways &amp; Environment Committee</b>
<p>19/152 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>19/153 Specific Declarations of Interest (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>19/154 Matters Arising – <i>for information only</i></p> <p>19/155 To approve the minutes of the Highways &amp; Environment Committee held on 17<sup>th</sup> June 2019</p> <p>19/156 Update regarding Local Walks Leaflets</p> <p>19/157 Update regarding Traffic Calming in Village</p> <p>19/158 To consider residents request for wild flower area on Saxon Crescent</p> <p>19/159 To consider signage for Barton Hills NNR</p> <p>19/160 To consider and agree strategy for Survey of Hedges around Village</p> <p>19/161 To consider planting on junction of Grange Road &amp; Bedford Road</p> <p>19/162 To consider and approve cost to cut back hedge on Simpkins Drive</p> <p>19/163 Any other business of an <u>urgent nature or for inclusion on the next agenda</u> – <i>for information only</i></p>	<p>J Paxton (Chair) N Day (Vice-Chair) J Roberts J Selley L Davison-Williams (ex-officio) B Thomas (ex-officio)</p> <p><b>Minutes: Mrs C Callen</b></p>